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841 Federal Office Building 
Memphis, Tennessee 38103 

January 29, 1970 

Mr. Phil Canale 
District Attorney General 
157 Poplar Avenue 
Memphis, Tennessee 38103 

Dear Mr. Canale: 

Re; Assassination of Martin Luther King 

Reference is made to letter dated January 28, 
1970, forwarded by John A. Parker, Clerk of the Court, 
Supreme Court, State of Tennessee. 

Based on ny rovtiyof this matter, it appears 
that Robert C. Cole -#ell be identical with the 
Robert Clayton Cole ncerning whom we sent you a 
letter dated December 12, 1968. In that letter we 
pointed out that Cole had visited our Cincinnati Office 
on several occasions. He had been interviewed as 
recently as June 24, 1968, at which time he admitted 
being a chronic alcoholic "and having been confined to 
the Veterans Administration Hospital at both Cincinnati 
and Chillicothe, Ohio, on approximately thirty occasions. 
This office contemplates no further action in this 
matter. 

Very truly yours, 

    
SEN 
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